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Notice to drivers: temporary road closure this week at Dogwood and 16th intersection 

The intersection at Dogwood and 16th Avenue will be closed Wednesday and Thursday, Sept. 
19 and 20 for re-paving. 
  
From 7:30 a.m. through 6 p.m. on Wednesday and Thursday. Flaggers will be in place to direct 
traffic through temporary detours to allow crews to prepare and pave this area. All traffic will be 
detoured around the site. 
 
Recommended alternative routes: 

 Travelling west: 13th Ave to Ironwood 
 Travelling east: 13th Ave to Shoppers Row 
 Travelling north: right on 13th Ave, left on Cedar, right on 16th, left onto Robert’s Reach 

or left onto 13th, right on Ironwood, left on 16th and right on Maple 
 Travelling south: Roberts Reach right on 16th, left on Cedar, right on 13th left on to 

Dogwood or right on Maple, left on 16th, right on Ironwood, left on 13th, right onto 
Dogwood 

 
Drivers are cautioned that manhole covers and utility boxes will be exposed and clearly marked 
for after-hours passage through the intersection. 
 
The City has notified the school district and emergency services and will distribute letters to 
properties within a block of the intersection to ensure people are aware of the temporary closure 
at this intersection. 
 
Detour information will also be posted on the City’s website (www.campbellriver.ca) under 
What’s New. 
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Contact:  Drew Hadfield, Transportation Manager    250-203-3796 

 


